
 

 

 

               Ravenna City Council  

             Utilities Committee Meeting Minutes  

      March 13, 2023  
 

 

The public meeting was held in Ravenna City Council Chambers.  

Council present: Council President Andrew Kluge, Amy Michael, Rob Kairis, Paul Moskun, Tim 

Calfee, Christina West, and Matt Harper.  

Also attending the meeting: Mayor Frank Seman; Police Chief, Jeff Wallis; Finance Director, 

Brian Huff; Service Director, Kay Dubinsky; City Engineer, Bob Finney; Council Clerk, Chelsea 

Gregor, Larry Silenius, Cliff Soudil, John McFarland and Diane Smith 

 

Utility Committee Meeting was called to order at 7:32 P.M. by Chairperson, Paul Moskun.  
 

The first item was an easement agreement. 

Mr. Moskun stated that there is a feeder canal that feeds into Lake Hodgson and that the City 

requires access to it in order to ensure that the canal stays clear of debris that can constrict or 

clog it. He said that access can be obtained by utilizing private property.  

Mr. Finney stated that Mr. and Mrs. Hyatt have allowed the Water Treatment Plant access but 

that they would like a more permanent easement. In return Mr. and Mrs. Hyatt will be allowed to 

place a gas line to their property utilizing the agreement through the easement. 

 

• The item was moved forward 

 

There being no further business for discussion, the meeting adjourned at 7:34 P.M.  

ATTEST: 

 

_______________________________ ______________________________ 

Clerk of Council Paul Moskun, Chairperson  

 Utility Committee  


